REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
SOLID WASTE AND RECYCLABLE COLLATION SERVICES
VILLAGE OF DUPO, ILLINOIS

The Village of Dupo, lllinois solicits proposals to provide Village wide Solid Waste and Recycling
Collection Services for a period of three (3) years, beginning on November 1, 2016. Sealed
proposals will be received by the Village of Dupo Clerk at the Village Hall, 107 N 2™ Street,
Dupo, IL 62239 until October 3, 2016 at _3 p.m. All proposals will be publicly opened and read
on October 3, 2016 at _7 p.m. at the Village Hall. The Village Board will award this contract at
the meeting October 3, 2016 with an estimated implementation date of November 1, 2016.

Copies of the Request for Proposals (RFP) are available at the Village of Dupo Clerks office. All
sealed proposals must include an executed Non-Collusion Affidavit and Proposal Bond, as
provided in the packet.

All proposals must be completed on the proposal forms and be in accordance with the
instruction to proposers contained in the proposal packet. The Village of Dupo reserves the
right to reject any and all proposals, to waive any irregularities and/or informalities in any
proposal and to make an award in any manner, consistent with applicable laws, which is
deemed to be in the best interest of the Village of Dupo, Illinois.



